
 Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families! Summer has come to an end and 
another school year is upon us. We’d like to extend a warm welcome to our new 
families, and a sincere thank you to returning families and those that chose to 
spend their summer with us. We enjoyed making memories with your children 
and are looking forward to spending the fall season together. Please review the 
reminders below carefully so we can make the most of our time together over 
the next few months. As always, our administrative team is here to answer any 
questions you may have.  

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wolstenholme 

 

Reminders: At this time our hours will remain 7:30 am—5:30 pm.  

Drop off in the AM will be from 7:30—9:00 am and pick up will be from 4:00—

5:30 pm. If you need to drop off our pick up between these hours, please let a 

member of admin know. 

We will continue providing AM and PM snacks as well as milk. Lunch must be  

brought from home and peanut and treenut free. Please send items that do not 

need to be warmed up. 

  

As always we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the year 

to come! 

 Upcoming Events: 

9/7 Happy Labor Day –CBA Closed 

 

9/8 First Day of School 

 

9/14—18 Spirit Week! 

        Monday: Crazy Hair Day 

        Tuesday: PJ Day 

        Wednesday: Super Hero Day 

        Thursday:  Hat Day 

        Friday: Storybook Character Day 


